
NLSC GENERAL MEETING 
Big Stone Golf Course 
October 29, 2022 
 
The meeting was called to order by President Reg Videgar at 7:17 PM   
Snowmobile Day:  Reg thanked everyone for partaking in the cleanup of the trails.  It was a very 
successful event and enjoyed by all. 
 
Treasurer Report:  Reg gave report of financial status and announced that for the donations as 
of today it is $3,220.  
 
Membership Report:  Karen Videgar 
Reported 29 new members and 10 new Associate Members.  And three Land Owners 
Sponsorship were received.  There are 12 new Commercial Sponsors this year.  Total Members 
of 273 this year.  Up from last year.  
 
Secretary Report:  John and Nancy Zabel, No Report 
 
Club/Committee News:  
Three Lakes - Brule River Trails News:  Scott Swendson 
Scott thanked everyone for their help with trails grooming.  Introduced the BOD of Brule River 
Trails and reported there are 25 people on their Board.  A special thanks went to Deleers 
Construction Company for setting up signs on the trails.  
 
Oneida County Snowmobile Alliance News:  Scott Swendson 
Reported that there are 9 clubs which make up this group.  They meet once every month.  Scott 
is the Rep. for our area. 
 
AWSC News:  Scott Swendson: 
Reported there is a grant to put in converts at the Bridges to keep it safer.  Will do next 
year.  Trails has 182 miles to be groomed in 3 counties.  There are 120 land owners.  700 gallons 
of diesel fuel is used totaling $40,000. $10,00 more than last year.  Donations from NLSC pay for 
this.  Thanks were given. 
 
KAOS and Oneida County Youth News: Kylee Swenson 
Report sent in stating 30 youth and 3 advisors covering 72 counties.  They also cover the Food 
Drive in Three Lakes. 
 
Groom to Ride fundraiser:  Reg reported more volunteers needed to sell tickets. 
 
Old Business: 
Christmas Party:  Tom   … 
Gave brief expiation of the event and encouraged members to bring a white elephant gift. Toy 
drive will take place also.  Event will be at the Spirt View. 



Hospitality Ride Event: Reg 
Reg reported that the group stays in St. Germain and discussed with them to use our 
trails.  Looking for leaders.  There are approximately 40 riders. 
 
Spaghetti Dinner has 7 signed up to work. Approx. $2,000 raised last year.  Looking for a 
chairperson 
 
Overnight Ride was discussed and Jay Schuette is Chairperson and reported the trip will be 98 
Miles to Iron Mountain.  Feb. 7 - 9.  $149/night.  Cancel by Jan. 8th. 
 
Weenie Roast Event was reported on by John Z. for February 19th.  Location to be determined 
later. 
 
Sue Frank reported that the November 28th. General Meeting will be held at 
Rendezvous.  January meeting will be at Lindy's Hideaway. 
 
New Business and announcements: 
Ladies Ride Group:  Sue Frank and Kym Bartel 
Kym announced the name of the group is Chicks Wearing Gear.  Sign up form was passed 
around.  Will be on weekdays and going out for lunch.  10 - 12 AM. 
Kimball Creek Trail Dedication:  Jeff (?) spoke about Dan Teresinski with great respect and 
honor.    Three signs will be posted on the Kimball Trails.  Family members, his grand-daughter 
Jessie Teresinski Greenwald and her husband Mark were present and accepted the honor and 
gave thanks to the organizations. 
 
Ice Queen Coronation:   Kallie Volk 
Kallie spoke of her experiences as Queen and Cheyenne did the honors of  the Coronation. 
Kallie was recrowned and Reg presented her with flowers. 
 
Chili Cookout:  Reg 
Date of event is Dec. 30 at Pine Isle.  Signup sheet to volunteer to bring chili.  Three gallons of 
chili is required. 
 
Meeting adjourned at 7:17 PM.  
 
Featured Speakers: 
Reg gave a history of the NLSC. 
Dennis Meadows gave an introduction of himself with the Chamber of Commerce. 
50/50 drawing was completed, raising a total of $200. 
 
Respectfully Submitted: 
John and Nancy Zabel 
Co-Secretary  
 


